



In astrology, those born between June I–20 are the sign of Gemini. They have two distinct sides to their personality: sociable and ready for fun, or serious and thoughtful. Those born between June 21–30 are the sign of Cancer. Guided by their hearts, Crabs are deeply emotional and nurturing. They create comfortable homes and always welcome people into their circle.

A Very Happy Birthday to:

Helen Listner 6/5 Gladys Smith 6/28

And Also:

Cole Porter – June 9, 1891 Gene Wilder – June 11, 1933 Donald Trump – June 14, 1946 George Mallory – June 18, 1886 Brian Wilson – June 20, 1942 John Dillinger – June 22, 1903 George Orwell – June 25,

1903

Recipe of the Month

-Contributed by Dee Lapa

Easy Homemade Ice Cream

(No Ice Cream Maker Needed!)

- 2 Cups Heavy Cream
- 1 Can Sweetened Condensed Milk
- 1.5 tsp Vanilla Extract

Mix all ingredients in large bowl with a hand mixer until high, stiff peaks form-fold in any flavors or bits you like (fruit, nuts, chocolate, coconut, really anything!)-cover tightly and freeze for 8 hours - Scoop and Enjoy!



The Woodcrest Villager

Hello June!

So sweet What could be the daffolovelier than the month of June in our neck of the woods? We'll enjoy So blithe every sunny, sweet and gay moment. Tomatoes, crest's! Our adorathe humcucumbers, lettuces ming-bird and herbs are all a going coming up nicely in our raised beds. So flower to are the flowers, inflower, acluding some well hunting

"So

sweet, so

sweet the

roses in

blowing,

dils, so

fair to

From

with the

- Nora

Perry, In

bee."

lune

see;

their

loved perennials transplant ed from

Bunny Keeshan's garden to Woodble chicks are fast becoming small chickens! They aren't the only little birds here, our

the porch has some newly hatched robin chicks to care for. Summer officially arrives on the 21st, the longest day of the year! The season is short, no time to waste. Let's get out there and enjoy it!



nesting neighbor on

Let's start the summer off right with a trip to the beach! Yes, we'll pack some lunch, and some sunscreen and hit the road for a fun filled day on the shore. We'll head to Wallis Sands in Rye. Come dig your toes in the sand, and look at the Isle of Shoals! We may even stop for ice cream on the way home! This is a no-cost trip, don't forget to sign up early! The bus leaves in the morning of June, 14th

PAGE 2

Last Month in Review

May brings new life and boy did it ever this month! A visiting litter of puppies charmed us all with their antics. Then there was the arrival of four baby chicks! Add the Dog Parade

to that and it's safe to say we loved God's creatures great and small! We welcomed a new art show, heard fantastic talks about Morocco, and reli-

gion, planted flowers and sat in the sun. We sang with Kathy Lowe and took in a magic show with Bruce Cronin. May was a great lead up to a fun summer!



We at Woodcrest are fortunate to ty to hear some great talks in our community room. This month is no exception. We are

glad to invite you to take in an art have the opportuni- history discussion by Jane O'Neail. lane has her Master of Art History from Harvard and has served as the

curator for the Currier Museum as well as the Executive director of the League of New Hampshire Craftsman. Please join us for her fascinating lecture June,4th!

Welcome New Food Service Director Greg!



with many years of experience in the health care field and a love of fresh ingredients and homecooked

food. He enjoys being a skilled blacksmith and Ferrier, but not as much as being a father of eight! Welcome aboard Greg!

Summer here in New Hampshire is short, so we'll milk it for all we can! Get ready for some action!

> 6/4-Art History Talk With Jane O'Neail

6/5-Fred Ogmundson

Save The Date

and the Saturday Morning Singers perform 6/6-Visit from Police Officer Fisher and K-9

6/7-"Staying Positive and the Power of Compliments" talk

6/14- Trip to the Ocean!

6/19-Pontine Theatre per-

6/21 – John Lovejoy plays piano

forms "Brewster's Rambles"

6/25-The Sunapee Singers perform

6/28-A.I.L Dick Cavallaro-Antibiotic Resistance



Holy Cow!

You may have noticed that we have a bright pink Gnu gracing our front lawn and greeting our guests. This sculpture is part of a Rotary Club Scholarship program. While we host it, we may paint it any way we like, or keep it pink! Look for a survey in your mailbox. If you have an idea for a theme for our Gnu, we'd love to hear it! We'll take a vote, and Colby Sawyer art students will come paint her up!

Wednesday Matinees are back!



Summer in New London means many pleasant things, but among them are shows at the Barn Playhouse. Once again, we've got seasons tickets! Don't hesitate to sign up and take in a matinee! Check your mailboxes for a listing of shows and

dates. We'll be happy to charge a ticket to your room. The bus leaves every other Wednesday, promptly at 1:40. Space is limited so sign up early! Here's to another banner season at The Barn!



THE WOODCREST